
 

Wealden Business Group 
Third charity dinner 
 
 
Wealden Business Group, the Tenterden-based business networking 
organisation, is holding its third annual charity dinner at the Little Silver 
Country Hotel, Tenterden, on Saturday, 1 February. 
 
The dinner is in aid of The Kent Foundation for Young Entrepreneurs, 
which provides support, mentoring, training and access to finance to 
young people starting their own businesses. 
 
Fewer than 20 tickets remain for the black tie event, which includes a 
champagne reception, four course dinner, cabaret, auction and tombola, 
and are available, at £35 each, from the group’s treasurer Richard Byrt, 
email Richard@byrtandco.co.uk 
 
The charity dinner is part of Wealden Business Group’s annual 
programme, which includes Wednesday breakfast meetings, networking 
opportunities, support and advice, and social activities including a curry 
club and golf society.


